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March 13th, 2020 
 
MEMO: LRRCN Membership & Staff 
 
RE: COVID-19 Update 
 
Tansi Netotemmak, 
 
We just have received word that the tests came back NEGATIVE.  
 
Anyone who was asked to self-isolate can now come out of self-isolation. 
Thank you for YOUR understanding and cooperation. You have made me 
proud for taking this COVID-19 matter seriously as this has also gave us 
critical insights as how we can respond to any COVID-19 threats. 
 
Aggressive Measures for our Little Red River Cree Nation are still in place as 
per previous update, and we will continue to monitor the status of COVID-19.  
 
Once again, there are NO POSITIVE COVID-19 CASES IN OUR REGION. 
 
Please Share.  
 
Thank you,  
 
  
 
Chief Conroy Sewepagaham  
LITTLE RED RIVER CREE NATION 


